
Announcements for Sunday, April 27 
 
 

 

                 Readings for Next Week  
Acts 9:1-6   Psalm 30 
Revelation 5:11-14  John 21:1-19 

 
 
 
Last Week’s Attendance 
Maundy Thursday:  53  Good Friday:  83     Holy Saturday:   60 
Sunday : 8:15    40 10:00  107= 147 

Givings 
On the plate: $  7018  Auto Debit: $2589 
 
Bible Study 
Bible studies are Thursdays at 1:30pm in the Fireside room. All 
are welcome. 
The Wednesday Bible Study will dive into the Book of Esther 
beginning April 30.  Please let Rev Sharla know if you are 
interested in joining!  
 
Sunday Smile 
No fake news here, just the good news. 
 
Drayton Theatre Outing 
Join us on Tuesday, May 27 at the church for a potluck lunch 
prior to attending the 2pm showing of “The Full Monty”.  There 
are 21 tickets available at the cost of approximately $54.  
Connect with June Mattheson to reserve yours! 519 746 2881 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St Andrew’s Cupboard 
 A huge thank you to everyone at St George’s for your continued 
support for the St Andrew’s Cupboard. Deacon Kay is 
overwhelmed every week by your generosity. She often tells me 
that they could not do this without all our support! This week 
items especially mentioned were pasta sauce, cereal, 
dishwashing soap and always toothbrushes. Of course, they 
appreciate anything we are able to give. Thank you! Bless You. 

     

Heather Murphy 
On behalf of you Outreach Committee 
 

"Spring Into Song!" Concert 

The Cambridge Male Chorus is performing their annual spring 
concert at Avenue Road Baptist Church, 465 Avenue Road, 
Cambridge on Sat. May 10 at 2:30 pm.  All are invited!  No 
tickets are required as it is a free-will offering.  Refreshments will 
be provided afterwards.  Come and enjoy an afternoon of male 
chorus singing!  See Nelson Cuthbert (519-588-8672) 
(cuthben@gmail.com). 
Thanks! 
 
Children’s Community Closet  
Set-up Help – May 1 & 2 CCC set-up is this Thursday, May 1 at 
6:30 pm and Friday, May 2 at 9:00 am. Please come out to 
assist with laying out the donated children’s clothing and items – 
it is a fun time to catch up with friends and see lots of cute 
clothing!  We are still collecting donations of gently used 
children’s clothing (newborn to teens) and items (diapers, toys, 
books, strollers, highchairs, pack n’ plays, exersaucers, play 
mats, etc…). Our closet will be open to the public on Saturday, 
May 3 from 9 – 11 am. For more information, please speak with 
Debra Barclay 
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